
Submitter: George Eberly 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I fully support SB210 to make in person voting the standard method for voting in 

Oregon.  This will restore confidence in the process.  Absentee voting for military and 

for people with disabilities should continue, but the majority of voters should be 

verified in person. 


